
Please join us for coffee and breakfast in appreciation of 
your ongoing support for Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater 
Northwest Indiana. A Clubhouse tour will follow. 

Numbers are limited; reserve your spot today!

Friday, April 25, 2025 
9:30–10:30 a.m. 

John Will Anderson Gary Club
2700 West 19th Avenue
Gary, IN 46404

Kindly RSVP by Monday, April 21
to Aimee Gabbert
agabbert@bgcgreaternwi.org 

YOU’RE INVITED!
CLUBHOUSE COFFEE & TOUR
AT THE JOHN WILL ANDERSON GARY CLUB



A NOTE FROM PRESIDENT & CEO, 
MIKE JESSEN 

At Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Northwest Indiana, we 
are doing whatever it takes to ensure every child has 
a path to a Great Future, and we are able to do so only 
because of you and the incredible commitment and 
generosity of our NWI donors and partners.    

We hope you can free up an hour to enjoy breakfast 
on us while meeting our leadership team, board 
members, our John Will Anderson Gary Club director 
and staff, and our amazing village of supporters who 
make this vital mission happen across the region! Our 
Club kids and organization have a bright future ahead, 
and we are eager to share our plans and opportunities 
with YOU!    

Let’s celebrate our collaborative impact on kids across 
NWI together with a quick update on all we are doing to 
make a direct difference in the lives of kids and families.    

I look forward to connecting with you in person and 
introducing you to my team on April 25!  

Best,

Mike Jessen


